
Testimonial of a Cataract success story  

By Tamara R. in Newton, Massachusetts, USA 

 

I received the diagnosis of having Cataracts in 2001, but until the spring of 2011, my 

vision remained about the same. In April of 2011 I realized that it was time to change my 

eyeglasses, because my vision had deteriorated. A visit to the Doctor resulted in more bad 

news, with him telling me “I cannot write you a new prescription for glasses which would 

improve your vision. Your Cataracts need to be operated on – first in the left eye, then a 

month later, the right. Otherwise you’ll never pass the next Drivers License exam.” 

 

I had already been using the 11.5pH Kangen Water in my eyes based on someone else’s 

good results with other eye issues, so I decided to try using the 2.5pH Kangen Water 

regularly, having read about Dr Brandenburg using it for various issues without any 

undesirable side effects. In the meantime I made an appointment with an Optometrist for a 

second opinion, and he confirmed the need for surgery. He also forbade me to drive a car 

at night as well as during bright sunlight.  

 

The surgery was scheduled for September of 2011. I was spraying the 2.5pH Kangen 

Water directly into my eyes 2-3 times a day. Sometimes, when my eyes would feel hot or 

teary, I would use the 11.5pH Kangen Water instead, which always made them feel good. 

  

By September of 2011 I was able to read the smallest scrolling text on TV News Channels, 

so I canceled my Cataract surgery. The Drivers License exam was scheduled for 

September 17, 2012, my 78
th

 birthday. I expected the old test, with letters on white 

background, but instead there were differently positioned digits on a speckled background. 

To my great surprise, I was able to see everything, and passed the exam! This was a 

wonderful birthday present to me. Thank you Kangen! 


